[image: S:\Family Support\Lisburn Sure Start P&P\Bryson Sure Start Lisburn logo.jpg]






9th February 2021


Dear Parent/Guardian

Please see enclosed ‘Expression of Interest’ forms for our Play Development programmes which will be commencing in September 2021 at Lisburn Sure Start. 

We recommend that if you are interested in the ‘Programme for Two Year Olds’ that you also complete the ‘Little Stars’ application so that your child has a better chance of obtaining a place on a programme. We are also running a ‘Little Rainbows’ group in our Tonagh venue. This will be for children who may require a little extra support with their speech, communication, play, social skills or development. The group will have lower numbers of children in attendance, to allow more one to one time with Staff.

If you are filling out both forms the ‘Programme for Two Year Olds’ applications will be considered first. This programme has a high demand and limited places are available. 

Please see the forms for further details. The closing date for all applications is the 26th March 2021. Please return these by email to: lisburnreception@brysonsurestart.org or by post to the address below. You will then be contacted by our Early Years Co-ordinator to be given more information.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like any support filling in your application form please contact us on 028 9266 6987. Staff will be able to answer any questions you may have about the Programme or application process. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us.


Kind regards


Rachael Whan
Sure Start Coordinator

Lisburn Sure Start, 171 Avonmore Park, Old Warren, BT28 1NE 

Telephone: 02892 666 987
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